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 Crystal Falls High School Coach Harry Potter has started his playground programs for the 
summer months of July and August.  Potter will be at the Forest Park athletic field every 
afternoon excepting Saturday and Sunday from 1:30 to 5:00 PM to supervise all activities of 
the boys and girls.  Tuesday’s from 9:00 to 11:30 he will be at the Western School and 
Thursday’s the same schedule at the Tobin School.  Group games of all kinds suitable for both 
boys and girls will be conducted in such a way that parents will feel safe in allowing their 
children to participate.  Baseball teams will be organized for sixth grade and junior high 
students with a regular schedule of games played and also arranged for older boys if enough 
interest is generated.  High School boys will be given one evening a week dedicated to football 
practice for those who expect to try out for the High School team this fall.  Supervised 
competition on our playgrounds will do much to keep the boys and girls interested in healthful 
activities and out of mischief. 

 

 

  

 

  

  

 

  


